
‘conversion’ of the recreation fields at Firs Farm and to the east of the A10 (south of Church 
Street) for crematorium use

﻿As an Enfield resident/tax payer I would like to register my disgust at your plans for Firs 
Farm Wetlands. It goes without saying that this is a vote AGAINST any disgraceful 
proposed plans to sell it off to a crematorium. 

Regards,


